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Regardless of national requirements, we are still asking parents 
to wear masks when visiting the school site.  
Thank you for your continuing support. 

Letter from the Governors. 
As has become the custom, the governors irregularly contribute 
to the school’s newsletter to keep a link between our ourselves 
and our community. 
The last 22 months have clearly been challenging for all of us. 
The governors have closely followed developments within 
school, as we have observed at near hand the many issues that 
have arisen due to Covid 
In the early months of the pandemic, we held many additional 
meetings to support Mr Pearson and staff to find a way to     
remain open, ensuring that both pupils and staff were safe.    
We have also supported and encouraged the school to be        
proactive with additional cleaning and buying of equipment to 
ensure our children have the right protection.  
We were also fully aware of the challenges the school experienced with introducing 
remote learning and the complications around the closing of classes when Public 
Health dictated this had to happen. 
The governors, as always, are incredibly proud of the staff who have gone the extra 
mile throughout 2020 and 2021. We consider ourselves very fortunate to have such a 
hard working team, that want the best for our children and we hope you agree. 
We know that on occasion you may not always agree with some decisions but we 
hope you understand the reasoning behind those judgements.    
As always, I would encourage you to seek Mr Pearson out if you have a query but if 
you wish you are always welcome to contact myself through the school office or 
catch me at the beginning or end of the school day, if I am dropping off my children. 
Stay Safe 
Felicity Hubbard  
Chair of Governors. 



 

On Time….. Factor in the A444 disruption 
Although all pupils can be late on occasion, there is no excuse for regular late attendance. 
Please make sure your child is in their class by 9:00am. 
It is not fair on your child being regularly late to their first lesson. Would you want to go 
to the cinema and miss the first 15 minutes of the film? 

Nursery Places 2022/23 
Our very popular nursery, which has an excellent reputation, is finalising applications for 
September. We admit children in the Autumn term after their third birthday. We provide 
15 hours care in either morning or afternoon sessions.  

In addition, since September 2017, we are able to offer 30 hour free provision for parents 
who are eligible for this funding.  
In brief, the free full-time provision is for working parents who both earn more than     
approximately £150 a week.  
 
For single parents it is just the one parent who needs to be earning.  
 
For more information please refer to: www.gov.uk/30-hours-free-childcare. 
 
In recent years the school has spent nearly £200,000 on the facilities which makes the 
Nursery a very special place for children to start their learning journey.  
If you require more information or an application form please visit the office. 
We are also accepting forms for 2023, so please do not delay. 


